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COVID-19 TESTING MOVES FROM 500 WESTRIDGE DRIVE TO  

THE WATSONVILLE VETERANS MEMORIAL BUILDING 

Santa Cruz County, Calif. – The OptumServe COVID-19 test-to-treat site at 500 Westridge Drive in 

Watsonville has relocated to the Watsonville Veterans Memorial Building.  

“I am pleased that we will continue to provide a premier COVID-19 testing site in downtown 

Watsonville for the community that also has the capacity to dispense live saving medications to 

those that need it.” said County Supervisor, Greg Caput. “I am proud of the work our County Health 

Department has done, along with our partner agencies, to save lives. If you need testing, you can 

make an appointment or stop by the Watsonville Veterans Memorial Building.”  

To make an appointment visit https://lhi.care/covidtesting or call 888-634-1123. 

New location: OptumServe at Watsonville Veterans Memorial Building, located on 

215 East Beach St, Watsonville 

Hours:  Monday – Friday, 7am- 7pm (excluding major holidays) 

For information on all COVID-19 testing sites go to www.santacruzhealth.org/testing. For local 

information go to www.santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus or call (831) 454-4242 between the hours 

of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
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